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May 3, 2021 

Dear UA Community, 

It is with regret that I share with you the news that Chief Human Resources Officer Steve Patin 
has resigned his position. 

Since joining the UA team in October 2019, Steve has proven to be an outstanding leader and a 
valued member of our leadership team. His accomplishments include managing the COVID-19 
transition to remote work, working to improve our diversity and equity issues, supporting the 
UAA chancellor search and other hiring needs of the system. 


